

Newsletter

March 2016

Helen Gibson Nursery School

World Book Day

World Book Day will take place on the 4th of March for us in nursery. On that day we are asking that your child comes into school dressed in their favourite Super Hero or Prince / Princess outfit.



Penguin Group Cake Stall

On the 2nd of March our Penguin group will be bringing in cakes to sell for our PTA. Don't forget to bring your pennies that day.





Mother's Day Coffee Morning

A coffee morning will take place at East Boldon Junior School on Saturday the 5th of March. This is run by the PTA who will also be holding a raffle, stalls, tea, coffees and lots of exciting activities.





Tissues

We are starting to run low on tissues. Any donations would be greatly appreciated.



Nursery Closed

Please remember we break up from school on Wednesday the 23rd of March and return on Monday the 11th of April.



Sickness

Can we please remind you that if you child has sickness or diarrhea they must stay off for 48hours. We appreciate your support in this as it prevents bugs being passed on to other children and staff.



Helen Gibson Nursery School 1

Literacy Workshop

On Friday the 4^{th} of March we are having our Literacy workshop. In order for us to know numbers could you please inform Mrs Howard on the desk that you intend to come (unless you have already filled in a form)?

9am - 10am or 1pm - 2pm



Thank you

A huge thank you to all parents who have put money into Winnie the Pooh this year. It has enabled us to celebrate Chinese New Year with noodles, make play dough, biscuits, scones and much much more.



Contact Details

If you have a new telephone number or any additional emergency contact details could you please let Mrs Howard know? Also if your child has any additional allergies etc we will need to know in order to update your child's profile form.

Family Gardening Day

Don't forget there is still time to sign up to our family gardening event. 9-11 am and 12.45 - 2.45.



Parent Chats

Thank you to all of the parents and carers who came to our parent chats. Remember our staff are always available to discuss any concerns you may have about your child.



Have an amazing March



Penguin Cake Sale – 2.3.16 Mother's Day Coffee Morning – 5.3.16 Gardening Day – 9.3.16 Forest School Meeting – 21.3.16 4.30 – 5.30

Helen Gibson Nursery School 2